
Concerning the proposed application for a huge home to be built on “the bends” which I can 
not find but have heard about from many concerned residents I write to add my concern. I 
understand an extension has been made to submission time but as stated can not find it. The 
proposal is ludicrous. It would be devastating during and after construction. Summer is already 
a nightmare traffic wise. The site is not suitable for any development esp. a gigantic 
establishment. Please add my submission to the many others. Thank you. Jill Stephenson. 
Avalon Pde 
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